
March 7, 2023 
Testimony to the House Elections Committee 
  
Name: Kellie Bubeck 
Title: Kansas citizen 
Email: kellie.bubeck@gmail.com  
Bill: SB 208, removal of ballot boxes 
Opponent 
Written Only Testimony 
  
Dear Chair & Members of the Committee: 
  
I am writing to voice my opposition to Senate Bill 208 as it does not solve any problem and only 
seeks to disenfranchise voters. The Republican Secretary of State, who oversees all elections in 
Kansas, also opposes this bill. 
 
The elimination of ballet boxes would burden and even impede my rights as voter and a Kansas 
citizen. I would prefer to use a ballet drop box as returning it via mail is an unknown given the 
inconsistent and delayed mail delivery times. 
 
This bill is unnecessary as there is no material nor compelling proof that ballot boxes are used to 
perpetuate voting fraud. 
 
I respectfully request that you vote no on Senate Bill 208. This bill will negatively infringe on 
rights of Kansas citizens. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kellie Bubeck 
Kellie.bubeck@gmail.com  
 
Cc:  Riu Xu   rui.xu@house.ks.gov 
 Ethan Corson  ethan.corson@senate.ks.gov  
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